
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
VIA COURIER and RESS 
 
March 3, 2015 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.  

Affidavit of Service and Publication for a Franchise Agreement  
with the Corporation of the Township of Southgate 
Board File Numbers: EB-2015-0036                                                                                                              

                                              
Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s Letter of Direction dated February 17, 2015, 
enclosed is my Affidavit of Service and Publication on behalf of Enbridge Gas 
Distribution Inc. with respect to the franchise agreement renewal for the Township of 
Southgate. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
[original signed] 
 
 
Lorraine Chiasson 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
 
cc: Guri Pannu, Legal Counsel, EGD 
 Frank Smith, Director Construction, EGD (email only) 
 
Enc. 
 

Lorraine Chiasson 
Regulatory Coordinator  
Regulatory Proceedings 
phone: (416) 495-5499 
fax: (416) 495-6072  
Email:  egdregulatoryproceedings@enbridge.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 

500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario  
M2J 1P8 
PO Box 650 
Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 


